
May 13, 2018 
Upcoming  

 

  Sun. May 20  8:30AM and 11 AM  
                               Youth &Children Sunday 
  4 PM -  Beacon District Lay Members  
           to Annual Conf. Meeting at Mt Olivet  
  Tues. May 22  7PM Charge Conference 
   and Administrative Council 
  Thurs. May 24 7PM Preschool Graduation 

 

Ushers: 
 

8:30: Jim & Linda Boyd  

11:00: Charlie & Joyce Edwards 

Greeter: Jack Dunn 
 

Altar Guild: 
 

Janice O’Neal, Chair, Katherine Bottjen,  

Lee Swain Petty, Rita Shaffer  

Eugene C. Snead Memorial ALS Walk 2018 Saturday, May 19, 9-10 
AM @ Dare County Center. Come walk the trail and show your  
support as we raise awareness for ALS.  Walk as little and or as much 
as you want; rain or shine see you on Saturday, May 19th! 

We are having another Strong Missions Team for Source Church’s Color Run.  
Date: Sunday, May 27 Time: 5:30 PM Place: 318 Budleigh St., Manteo  
Sign up: Contact Rhonda Bethea, 919-616-1144 rlbbethea@gmail.com.  
This will be a fundraiser directly for the mission. More info at strongmissions.com  

A Called Charge Conference to set the salary for our new pastor will take place on 
Tuesday, May 22, at 7PM, Administrative Council will meet immediately after. 

May 20th; 4 PM at Duck UMC , The Eastern Carolina Concert Society will present Barry 
Ambrose, Steve Blackstock, Jason Evans, Tommy Midgett, & Tim Price  in a rare  
opportunity to hear two grand pianos and an organ played simultaneously and in different 
combinations. Donations are welcomed.  Reception following to honor our patrons. 

Thank you Sarah Smith for serving as Children's Chair and Elizabeth Gallop for serving as 
Nursery Coordinator.  Your commitment and efforts are greatly appreciated.  Our new po-
sition members are: Kara Beatty as Nursery Coordinator and Elizabeth Gallop as 
Children’s Chair. Thank you for stepping up to these roles and welcome.  

DECORATING SUPPLIES NEEDED: 

 Fish Nets (old or new) 

 Pool Noodles 

 Old Umbrellas 

 Old Christmas Lights  

 Basket-style Coffee Filters  

 Nautical Rope 

You can also help by creating a coral display! 
Check in the lobby soon for more information.  

Join us for our 2018 VBS   

July 9 - 13, 2018 9am-Noon 

Age K4 through completed 5th!  
 

Pre-registration is available NOW at mountolivetumc.org 
olivetkids@mountolivetumc.org, 473-2089 Ext. 29 

 

Thank you to all of the Crew Leaders and Station   
Leaders who have already offered to help this year.  
We appreciate your willingness to serve! If you are  
interested in leading, please contact Kim Head. 

Join us THIS Tuesday, May 15 at 6PM  
as we discuss this years VBS theme &  
characters, items & support needed,  
and a few minor changes. 

FOOD ITEMS NEEDED: 
 Cheese Crackers & Graham Crackers 

 Goldfish Colored Crackers 

 Animal Cookies 

 Vanilla Pudding Cups 

 Vanilla Wafer Cookies 

 Bottled Water 

 Pretzel Sticks 

 Skittles & Sea Creature Gummies 

 9oz Cups, Small Plates, & Napkins 

 Sandwich & Gallon Ziplocks 

 Plastic Round Table Clothes 

      The church is looking for a new nursery assistant. Dana’s final day is May 13.     
      Contact Kim Head or the church office for information. 

http://strongmissions.com


Happy Birthday   
 

May 13 - Linda Holmes, Craig Fearing, Les Austin 

14 - Melva Garrison, Sean Rock, Courtney Daniels 

14 - Ragen Twiford 

16 - Bob Tugwell, Amy Jones, Aletia Goudy 

17 - Bill Pearce, Brantley Clarke, Sarah Smith 

17 - Alan Bell 

18 - Alex Etheridge 

19 - Kevin Phillips, Daniel Tugwell, Jack Basnight 

19 - MaKenna Sexton 
 

Happy Anniversary 
May 15 - Tom & Colleen Blanchard - 14 yrs. 

May 17 - Skip & Charlotte Dixon - 49 yrs. 

May 17 - Terry & Valerie Wheeler - 38 yrs. 

May 17 - Steven & Ashley Jones - 3yrs. 

May 18 - Miguel & Katherine Gomez - 16 yrs. 

May 19 - Nathan & Mariah Schierer - 6 yrs. 

Missions Opportunities 

Food For Thought is located off Airport 

Rd. VOLUNTEERS are needed to help 

pack bags on Thursdays and your  

financial support is also, always,  

appreciated. Thank you for your prayers 

and support, Janice O’Neal, Coordinator   
 

The Roanoke Island Food Pantry Thanks everyone 

who responded to the Pantry’s need for paper bags. 

Our cup runneth over! We will let you know when we 

need more. We appreciate your quick response.  

Thank you! Bob & Angela Noffsinger 
 

Everyone is invited to join the Prayer 

Blanket team the first & third Wed. of 

each month 10 AM. The  only skills needed 

are a heart for ministry, your  time, & the 

ability to cut with scissors or tie a knot.  

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Young Adults, join us on Sunday mornings - 9:45AM  

as we study the Bible at Front Porch Cafe. 
 
Men's Bible Study meets Mondays 7:00 PM.  

Please join us as we study the book of 1st & 2nd Samuel .  

The only book you need is the Bible; no sign up  

is required. Come explore God's Word with us! 

Youth Ministries 
6th – 12th grade students  

unless otherwise noted 
thecoveobx@gmail.com 

 

Sunday Night Youth Group special event tonight! Join us 

at 3:00 pm to travel together to Jennifer Evans for our second 

gardening event. Students and leaders will enjoy creating 

mini gardens & dinner cooked over a bonfire, return 6 pm.  

Don’t forget  this Sunday 6 - 7 pm all students who 

signed up or are interested in helping with the May 20th  

Youth & Children Sunday come out to practice  
 

Weekly scheduled activities: 
 

Sunday School At The Cove  9:45 am Sundays at the Cove! 
 

Wednesday High School Bible Study, 7:30-9:00 pm at  

The Cove; open to all 9th -12th grade students.  
 

Thursday morning Youth Breakfast, 7:00 -7:40 am!  

Children’s Ministries 
Birth – 5th grade 252-473-2089 Ext. 29 

olivetkids@mountolivetumc.org 
 

 

 

Sunday School - 9:45 AM today, upstairs in Room 

200. Join us as we dive into the Deep Blue adventures. 

K-5th  
 

 

Faith Friends—No FAITH Friends tonight.  Happy 

Mother’s Day!  
 

 

Handbells - We will practice again on 27 May at 9:40.  

Our next performance is 3 June both services.  

Music Ministries 
252-473-2089 Ext. 24 

 nschierer@mountolivetumc.org 
 
 

Cantata Choir join us THIS Thursday 

at 7:00 PM as we begin working on a 

Patriotic concert. We plan to present 

the concert on June 24 at 4:00 PM.  

 

Chancel Choir meets this Thursday at 7:00 PM. 

 

Resounding Praise will NOT meet this week. 
 

Youth Praise will meet  

Wednesday at 6:00 PM to  

prepare for Youth Sunday. 

Sunday, April 29, 2018  

Sunday School: 115 Church Services: 213 

2018 Budget - $619,377.00 

Received April 29, 2018 - $6,005.00                                                             Needed to date - $190,577.60  

      Needed Weekly - $11,911.10           Year to date Budget Deficit - ($20,672.69)      Received to date - 169,904.91 
 

 

Amounts Received into Activities Accounts April 29, 2018 

Mount Olivet United Methodist Church offers Online Giving Options 

At mountolivetumc.org through the online giving tab  or with your smartphone QR code reader 

Missions - $289.50 Roanoke Island Food Pantry - $550.00 United Methodist Men - $5.00 

Caring Ministry - $92.50 ZOE Ministry - $50.00 Discussion Class - $15.00 

Cove Snacks - $5.00 Prayer Blanket Ministry - $39.00 Children’s Ministry - $50.00 

Music / Drama -$35.00 God’s House Repairs - $26.00 Choir Fund - $46.00 

Noah Ministry - $90.00 CRU Michael Brent - $125.00 Youth Ministry - $70.00 

Evangelism - $39.00 Pastor’s Discretionary - $4,231.20 Covenant Class - $6.00 

Cora Mae Basnight Trust for Children’s Ministry - $75.00                         UM Men Scholarship - $50.00 

Woody Gaskill-Keith Jones Memorial Scholarship - $75.00         Forward in Faith Capital Campaign - $2,405.00 


